
 

    St Paul’s Lutheran 

    Primary School 
 

2021 BOOK PACK  -  PREP 
 

St Paul’s Lutheran Primary School will be supplying the materials for classroom use in 2021.   

We believe this is an efficient way to source the materials and have them available for the 

students as they commence their school year in 2021. 

 

From 2021, all St Paul’s students will require a St Paul’s pencil case as a compulsory school 

item. A St Paul’s pencil case is available for purchase from the uniform shop for $10. 

 

PLEASE NOTE 

The following amount is to be paid. 

 $70.00 – A starter pack of items containing books and stationery. 

 

 

PAYMENT OPTIONS 

All payments are to be paid directly to the school. 

Online payments are preferred and can be made via the Xplor portal at the following link: 

stpaulslps.xportal.myxplor.com, by Thursday 19 November 2020. 

 

 

COLLECTION 

There will be no home delivery of book packs.  The book packs can be collected from the 

school office on the following dates and times: 

 Monday 30th November – Friday 4th December 8:00am – 4:00pm. 

 Monday 7th December – Friday 11th December 10:00am – 2:00pm. 

 Monday 11th January – Friday 15th January 10:00am – 2:00pm. 

 

 

 

Thank you for supporting this initiative. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Anton Prinsloo    Emma Bird 

Principal     Head of Teaching and Learning 


